
Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Panel 

 
 
As the SSDC appointed representative on the Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Panel 
(PCP), Councillor Tony Lock provides biannual reports to the Scrutiny Committee.  
 
For members’ information, a copy of papers submitted to the meeting of the PCP held on 11th 
March 2015 is included and Councillor Lock will be happy to answer any queries relating to 
these papers.  
 

 

 


